
We would like to protest that our area of House District 57 is not contiguous with anything else 
in that district. There are no direct roads to the rest of HD 57 from our neighborhood.  
We would like to be included with our neighbors in Milton-Freewater who will be in HD 58 or 
59 depending how the districts are formed. 
 
We, plus thousands of others, live near the Washington border North of Milton-Freewater but 
are included in HD 57; the closest town being Hermiston over an hour's drive away through 
Washington or through Milton-Freewater and  Pendleton (HD 58 or 59) 1+ hour's drive.  
 
Please cut off the NE "thumb" of HD 57 that has no relation with the rest of the district. 
 
Thank you. 
Howard & Trudy Ostby 
84847 Winesap Rd. 
Milton-Freewater, OR 97862 
 


